
 

 

 
 

 

 

   In the Autumn Term, 
Year 4 have lots to 
look forward to.  

 
In Literacy, we will be 
exploring Ted Hughes. 
The purpose of our 
writing will be to 

entertain. 
 

In Numeracy, we will 
be focusing on number 

and basic skills. 
Throughout the year 

we will be learning our 
timetables ready for 

the MTC.    
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Homework   
  

Trips 
 

 
We will be working 

with hippodrome to 

create our own 

performance and we 

will be watching 

Charlie and the 

chocolate Factory.  

 

 
 

  

 

In Theme, our topic is 
Power and Places 
which includes our 

local area and Ancient 
Sumer. 

 

 
In Science, we will 

learn all about 
Electricity and 
Classification. 

 
Every child will be 
learning to play an 
instrument and will 

have the opportunity to 
take it home to 

practice.  
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o Homework will still be handed out on a 

Friday and due in on a Wednesday. 

o If homework is not completed, it will be 

completed during golden time. 

o Please ensure you are hearing your child 

read daily and commenting in their 

reading record.  

 

 
Our author this 

term is Phillip 
Reeves. 


